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Further Statement from the Chief Secretary 
 

In response to the statement issued by the Leader of the Opposition yesterday, the Chief 

Secretary wishes it to be known that the purpose of his recent statement was simply to clarify the 

reason for the resignation of the directors of Credit Finance Company Limited. He will therefore 

not be making further statements on this subject. 
 


